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IMLI TO HOLD ITS 32ND GRADUATION CEREMONY ON 3 SEPTEMBER 2021 

  

The Institute is pleased to announce that it will hold its 32nd Graduation Ceremony on 3 

September 2021. The virtual ceremony will be addressed by the IMO Secretary-General and 

the Director of the Institute. On the occasion, the winners of the IMLI Prizes will also be 

announced. 

  

 

Mr. Kitack Lim (Secretary-General, IMO and Chairman, IMLI Governing Board)  
addressing the graduands of the IMLI Class of 2019-2020 

  

The graduands of the academic year 2020-2021 will join a formidable network of over 1,000 

maritime professionals who are rendering valuable services to the international maritime 

community and the 147 States and territories from which they have hailed.  

  

Save the date so that we can altogether congratulate the 2021 graduands for their commendable 

achievement in this challenging year. The link to the Zoom Meeting will be made available in 

due course.  
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  * If you do not want to receive IMLI e-News in future, please return this message to the 
above address with request to DELETE in the subject field. 

** For further information please contact Ms. Ramat Jalloh (Editor, IMLI e-News) 
at publications@imli.org 
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